
Public Notice
	 Interstate Power and Light, Co. plans 
to submit a Notice of Intent to the Iowa 
Department of Natural Resources to be 
covered under the NPDES General Per-
mit No. 2 “Storm Water Discharge Associ-
ated with Industrial Activity for Construc-
tion Activities.” The storm water discharge 
will be from land disturbance within road 
right-of-way due to utility construction ac-
tivities associated with the installation of 
new underground electric distribution sys-
tems and retirement of existing overhead 
systems. The project route will be located 
in Sections 15, 16, 17, 20 and 21 of Town-
ship 97 North, Range 25 West (Hancock 
County). Stormwater will be discharged 
by surface drainage to an unnamed trib-
utary to Crystal Lake (West Branch Iowa 
River) and an unnamed tributary to Drain-
age Ditch Number 114.
	 Comments may be submitted to the 
Storm Water Discharge Coordinator, 
Iowa Department of Natural Resources, 
Environmental Protection Division, 900 
E. Grand Avenue, Des Moines, IA 50319-
0034. The public may review the Notice of 
Intent from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday 
through Friday, at the above address after 
it has been received by the department.
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